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November 15, 2012 
 
 
Dear Brine Shrimp Harvester: 
 
 
An error was discovered in the Cumulative Lake harvest reported for harvest date November 5th.  The 
corrected values from November 4th through November 14st are given below, in pounds:  
 

HARVEST DATE 
 Cumulative 

LAKE  
CUMULATIVE 

HARVEST 
November 4, 2012 5046092 10479892 
November 5, 2012 5400917 10968366 
November 6, 2012 5726368 11425055 
November 7, 2012 6002192 11799347 
November 8, 2012 6023862 11961008 
November 9, 2012 6023862 11967380 

November 10, 2012 6023862 11981330 
November 11, 2012 6023862 12011890 
November 12, 2012 6315700 12359771 
November 13, 2012 6780242 12878122 
November 14, 2012 7445574 13606814 

 
 
 
Thank you for your support of our work here at The Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Luft 
Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program Manager 

 


